
Kathy Gregg  
 
Following ten years of working in the for-profit (investment) sector, Kathy transitioned to 
the non-profit world, where her philanthropic experience includes working as executive 
director of the Expect a Miracle Foundation; Manager of Donor and Member Relations 
for the Rehabilitation Institute of Chicago; Major and Planned Giving Officer for the 
North Shore Senior Center; and Director of Philanthropy and Major Gifts for Wellness 
Place. Kathy currently works for Friedman Place as their Director of Development and 
Communications. 
 
She is a former Prospect Heights District 23 Board of Education Member and is active 
in many organizations, including serving as the treasurer of Women in Development 
North and the Chicago Council on Planned Giving.   
 
 
 


